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KASBAH RESOURCES IS NOW ATLANTIC TIN

On 16 December 2022, Atlantic Tin Ltd (“Atlantic Tin” or the “Company”)
advised that a resolution had been passed by Shareholders at the 2022 Annual
General Meeting to change the name of the Company from Kasbah Resources
Limited to Atlantic Tin Ltd.

The Company is pleased to announce that the change of the Company name
process has now been completed and the Australian Securities and
Investment Commission have recorded the change of Company Name
effective from 12 January 2023.

The Company will launch a new website and provide further details on its
strategic direction in due course.

For and on behalf of the Board of Directors.
For further information, contact Pradeep Subramaniam, Company Secretary at
info@atlantictin.com.au.
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